
DENVER COIN CLUB 
Meeting Minutes 

November 17, 2011 
 
President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:00 PM. 
 
Members present: 41 
 
New Members: None 
 
Guests present: Vicki Ignatowski 
 
Old Business:  

None. 
 
New Business:  

The DCC held the annual election for the Board.  Alan Folkestad nominated himself for 
the position of Secretary.  The current Board Members agreed to run again in their 
current Board positions.  Without much discussion, the DCC members made a motion 
to accept the current Board with Alan as the new Secretary.  The motion was seconded 
by several members and the members then voted to accept the motion. 
 
Bob Bair made the announcement that two of our club members, Howard Hinsey and 
Tom Hallenbeck, will be giving numismatic presentations at the Four Mile Historic Park 
on Saturday November 19th.  The park is located at 715 S. Forest St. in Denver.  The 
talks run from noon to 3:00 PM.  More information can be found at the following web 
address:  http://www.fmhp.org 

  
Program:  Bob Bair gave a brief historical presentation about Winston Churchill.   
 

The club then took a break for refreshments followed by an extended club auction.  Jack 
Denton called the auction assisted by Tom Oliver. 

 
Coin Shows: 

Aurora Coin Show – November 26, 2011 at the Red Lion Hotel (Parker & I-225) 
 

Treasurer’s Report:  
Beginning balance              $3,231.83 
Income                                      193.14 
Expenses                            -112.68 
Ending Balance                    $3,312.29 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:00 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
Tom Oliver, Vice President 
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